
Stanley Switlik Elementary School 

SAC Virtual Meeting April 14, 2021 

1. Meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

2. Minutes from 3-10-2021 approved by Nicole Strama and seconded by Ashley Keeney. 

3. Introduction of new staff members –  

Yani Hernandez, paraprofessional 

4. Rotary Committee Park Design, Shannon Wiley 

Play by Design and Marathon Community Park are working to redesign our 

Rotary Park. Switlik students were involved in the pre-design process.  

5. Title I Survey, Tanya Sly and Elizabeth Hogan 

-Elizabeth Hogan encouraged parents to provide feedback for our school 

improvement plan. There is also a Title I survey which parents are asked to fill 

out. It will help our schools know how we can improve.  

-EL night will be held on April 22nd. An invitation for that event was sent out. 

6. State Testing update, Sarah Adams and Christy Meier 

Writing for 4th and 5th grades is taking place this week. We’ve had minimal 

absences. The PTO has been feeding our teachers who are providing testing. We 

have decorated the pod to make this testing time like a celebration. We really 

appreciate the food! Testing is on pause and will resume in May. 

7. Teacher Appreciation Week, Christine Paul 

Mrs. Paul is asking for help to make Teacher Appreciation Week is extra special 

for all the teachers who have worked so hard this year. We are planning meals, 

appreciation cards and small daily gifts for each teacher. 

8. Kindergarten Round-up, Christine Paul 

We have been in touch with local day cares and are actively seeking students to 

enroll in Kindergarten next year. If you anyone who has a child who will turn 5 

by September 1st, spread the word that they need to register for next year. 

9. Construction update, Christina Paul 

The field remodel should be complete by the last week in May.  

10. Healthy Schools, Christine Paul 

We had a 1st grade close last week and just closed down a Kindergarten class. 

Remember to keep your child home if you or a family member are sick.  

11. SAC Officers & Voting Board 2021-2022, Christine Paul 



We need to begin seeking our SAC Officers for next year. Our current officers 

are: 

 Catherine Dunn, Chair 

 Nicole Strama, Vice Chair 

 Tiffany Sauders, Secretary 

 Christy Meier, Teacher Liaison  

 

Our voting board includes our officers plus Kate Chaffin, Leslie Christensen, 

Maria Gonzalez, Kimberly Joly, Ashley Keeney, Christina McIntyre, Leslie 

Samess, Allison Sayer. 

 

Please have nominations for our 2021-2022 SAC Board for our next meeting. 

12. Our next SAC meeting will take place in person on Wednesday, May 12th at 5:30. We 

hope to have good representations of parents. We will social distance, wear masks and 

safely serve some snacks. It will be a great opportunity to see our brand new school. 

13. Meeting adjourned at 5:59 p.m. 

  


